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Annual Report 2016-2017 

Collaborations and Accomplishments – 2017-18
1. Accessibility Page/UWM Home Page
2. Human Resources – ADA Toolkit - http://uwm.edu/hr/home/resources/toolkits/ada-toolkit/
3. ADAAAC Website
4. IT Accessibility Policy – feedback received and incorporated.
5. Physical Environnent Committee (PEC) Liaison
6. Event for Disability Awareness
7. Software Licensing Group & Discussions
8. Ongoing Assistive Technology/Information Technology (AT/IT) Committee
9. Several presentations, including Math Accessibility, community partners, Audio Description, UWM Accessibility App


ADAAAC Recommendations for 2018 include:
1. Designated Full Time Accessibility Person to:
a. Coordinate Campus Approach to web and media accessibility policies. 
b. Oversee ARC, HR, and community outreach.
c. Oversee centralized funding for Interpreting, captioning and document conversion of campus media, and accessibility of campus classrooms and facilities.
2. Institute the IT Policy and begin next step planning for training and marketing.
3. Assess accessibility needs with merger of campuses, including physical environment, technology, services and instruction.
4. Collaborate with other campus entities regarding Mental Health concerns.
5. Broaden Shared Services/Centralized Funding model to include:
a. Budget line for looking at all classrooms being updated equally, both General Assignment classes and Classrooms assigned to departments.
b. Budget line for all other facilities.
c. Sustainable process for requesting accessibility updates.


Invitation to Chancellor to address the committee again next year
